
September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST 

 HOWARD AVENUE FROM A POINT 280 FEET WEST OF 

 SOUTH 27TH STREET TO A POINT 25 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST 

 HOWARD AVENUE FROM A POINT 785 FEET WEST OF 

 SOUTH 27TH STREET TO A POINT 25 FEET EAST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of Southgate Apartment at 3000 West Howard Avenue 

to install the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the 

Southgate Apartment parking lots have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling west bound on West 

Howard Avenue when vehicles park close to their driveways. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing these restrictions to increase sight visibility at the driveways. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

 NIGHT PARKING ON WEST MINERAL STREET 

 SOUTH 3RD STREET TO SOUTH 4TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking 

is allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE EAST SIDE 

 OF NORTH 51ST STREET FROM WEST GALENA STREET 

 TO WEST WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 

 

 REMOVE WINTER PARKING RESTRICTION ON 

 NORTH 51ST STREET FROM WEST GALENA STREET 

 TO WEST WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON 

 WEST HOLT AVENUE FROM SOUTH 16TH STREET 

 TO SOUTH 18TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

We previously covered the one-hour parking restriction on West Holt Avenue from South 16th 

Street to South 18th Street on a trial basis. This trial has been in effect for a substantial time period 

and we have not received any complaints. Therefore, we recommend a permanent removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 NORTH BROADWAY FROM A POINT 180 FEET 

 SOUTH OF EAST MICHIGAN STREET TO A 

 POINT 20 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request from Interstate Parking located at 540 North Broadway to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the 

parking lot of Interstate Parking have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling south bound on North 

Broadway when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we 

recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO STOPPING TOW-AWAY ZONE ON 

 THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH SHORE DRIVE FROM 

 EAST NOCK STREET TO EAST ESTES STREET 

 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE 

 EAST SIDE OF SOUTH SHORE DRIVE FROM 

 EAST NOCK STREET TO EAST ESTES STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 1st ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 WEST LAWN AVENUE FROM NORTH 24TH STREET 

 TO A POINT 60 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local resident, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 

 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Mark Borkowski 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING 7:00 AM TO 5:00 PM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE 

 OF WEST BELOIT ROAD FROM SOUTH 93RD STREET 

 TO SOUTH 95TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of Saint Matthias Church, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 

 



September 2, 2016 
 
Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING 6:00AM TO 9:00AM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH 

 SIDE OF EAST EUCLID AVENUE FROM A POINT 

 130 FEET WEST OF SOUTH MABBETT AVENUE 

 TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST THEREOF 
 
 INSTALL NO PARKING 6:00AM TO 9:00AM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE SOUTH 

 SIDE OF EAST FERNWOOD AVENUE FROM A POINT 

 60 FEET EAST OF SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE 

 TO A POINT 55 FEET EAST THEREOF 
 
Dear Alderman Zielinski: 
 
This is in response to a request we received from City of Milwaukee Sanitation Department to 

install the above-captioned parking restrictions. 
 
Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that garbage trucks have a 

difficult time entering and leaving the alley in the block bounded by East Euclid Avenue, East 

Fernwood Avenue, South Kinnickinnic Avenue and South Mabbett Avenue when vehicles park 

opposite the alley entrances. The installation of these restrictions will allow garbage trucks to access 

the alley and insure timely pick-up of the garbage. Therefore, we recommend the installation of this 

restriction. 
 
We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
JCB:clm 
 
c:  Common Council



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON WEST BLUE MOUND COURT 

 FROM A POINT 140 FEET WEST OF WEST BLUE MOUND ROAD 

 TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to a request your request on behalf of a local resident to remove on-street 

parking, in an effort to provide additional room for vehicles to turn around at the dead end of the 

street in the 4500 block of West Blue Mound Court. Our staff has investigated this request and 

found the need to install the above-captioned parking restriction to provide an area for motorists to 

turn around on this dead end street. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
JCB:clm 
 
c:  Common Council



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy  

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING 7:00 AM TO 5:00 PM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH 

 SIDE OF WEST JUNEAU AVENUE FROM A POINT 

 85 FEET EAST OF NORTH 50TH PLACE TO A 

 POINT 45 FEET EAST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from Cabinet Outlet located at 1168 North 50th Place to 

restrict on-street parking to allow trucks to maneuver to their loading dock area. 

The installation of this restriction will allow for easier access to the loading dock area, therefore we 

recommend the installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
JCB:clm 
 
c:  Common Council 



September 2, 2016 

 

Honorable Russell W. Stamper, II 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 15th ALD. DIST. - FILE #160513 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON WEST NORTH AVENUE 

 FROM NORTH 49TH STREET TO NORTH 50TH STREET 

 

 REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON WEST NORTH AVENUE 

 FROM NORTH 49TH STREET TO NORTH 50TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Stamper: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local resident, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
JCB:clm 
 
c:  Common Council 

 


